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Be Safe . . . Be Respectful . . . Be Responsible

Registration 2020/2021
There are about 30 families who still need to login to ParentVue and
complete online veri�cation for your child(ren). It is very important that
the o�ce have current and up-to-date information. IF you haven't done
this step yet, please do so ASAP!
DUE DATE WAS 10/30/2020
Click on the link below to access your account. 
ParentVUE

Important Dates
NO School - Wednesday, November 11, 2020 - Veteran's Day
NO school - November 25th, 26th and 27th - Thanksgiving Holiday
Grade Day - December 4, 2020

From the Library
YES, we are having a Virtual Book Fair! I don't have all the details yet.
I know it will be Nov 18th-Dec. 1. and purchases will ship directly to
your house before Christmas. That is all I know so far, I will get more
information out as soon as I can.
Hooray! and Woo-HOO!
Ms. Kathy

------------------------------------

The Tillamook County Library is teaming up with our School Library
to help kids get Juvenile Library Cards for the county library.

https://parent-neahkahnie.cascadetech.org/neahkahnie/
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FLASH ALERT
FlashAlert is the service we use to provide emergency closures to the
Portland television and radio stations. The system will send you a text
and/or email message. (FAMILIES THAT SIGNED UP LAST YEAR WILL
GET A MESSAGE WITH A LINK FOR THEM TO LOG IN AND RENEW THEIR SUBSCRIPTION, or you
may log in and request a test message to revalidate your account.) To subscribe to this service, go to
our web site at https://www.�ashalert.net/login/ Under “Subscribe to receive FlashAlert messages
from Neah-Kah-Nie Sch. Dist.” Type in your email address, click subscribe, con�rm email address,

Information and applications are in the blue folder.

MISS JENNIFER
Greetings NES Families,
We made it to November! We continue to work on Social Emotional Learning weekly. We �nished up
our Mind Yeti lessons on Mindfulness and will continue to practice mindfulness throughout the year. I
encourage you to help your child practice at home as well. We are still focusing on mindful breathing
and will add mindful strategies as we progress through the year.

We are working on emotions and recognizing what brain state we are in - Upstairs brain or downstairs
brain. When we are in our upstairs brain - we can problem solve and do our best learning. Below are
our brain states and a copy of the hand model the children learned as a representation of their brains.
Ask them if they can share with you how the hand model works and what happens when they “�ip
their lid.”

If you have any questions or concerns about your student feel free to contact me. You can also �ll out
a counseling form espanol to request a meeting.

SCHOOL MESSENGER
School Messenger is our automated telephone system for notifying
families. This service is another tool that will allow NES to
communicate important information to parents by phone and email
Families are asked to notify the school o�ce if their phone number
changes or with any new emails.

https://www.flashalert.net/login/
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create password, con�rm password, click create account. You may enter up to three email addresses,
or three text message numbers, or a combination of both. Once you have added your information click
in the box that states “Click here” to send validation messages and complete the registration process.
You also can download the iOS/Android app FlashAlert Messenger to your phones and link it to your
account. Then click log out. If you need help with this process, contact your school secretary or Kathie
Sellars at the District O�ce. You will need to make sure that your SPAM �lter allows messages from
info@�ashalert.net.

NEHALEM POOL
NCRD Fall 2020 Swim Lessons Reminder!

Hello NES Families!
Swim Lessons have been happening since September 21st 2020.
We currently have several students participating within their assigned
groups(pods).

If this is an activity you are interested in for your children........
call or e-mail sue @ the pool to schedule a swim time.

ph# 1- 855-444-6273
e-mail: suedg@ncrdnehalem.org
Below is information regarding the swim lessons covid-19 procedures & protocol that are presently in
place.

GRADE DAY
Grade Day will be on Friday, 12/4/2020. Report cards will be sent home in exchange bags that week,
starting on 12/9/2020. Please check those backpacks. We encourage families to review the report
cards with their child(ren). Families are encouraged to contact their student’s teacher if they have any
questions regarding the report card.

ROCKAWAY LIONS TAKING
THANKSGIVING FOOD BASKET
APPLICATIONS
Each year the Rockaway Lions Club provides Thanksgiving food
baskets for families in our community who are in need of holiday
assistance. Requests to receive a food basket are available in the
school o�ce. Stop by for one or call and ask that one be sent home
with your child. The completed request needs to be mailed and
received (in Rockaway) no later than TUESDAY, November 10th .
The Lions will deny your request if you are already scheduled to
receive Thanksgiving assistance through another organization. If
you have any questions, call Ron with the Lions Club @ 503-355-
2778 or 208-305-8886.
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pdf
Co-vid 19 swim lessons 2020 #2.pdf

Download

212.7 KB

NCRD
NCRD Youth Center is operating as Emergency Child Care. Our hours are 7:30am-5:30pm, Monday-
Friday. While your child is with us we will supervise their CDL, provide healthy morning/afternoon
snacks and enrichment activities(outdoor play, gym time, crafts, music, science, etc.)- all while
following strict health and safety guidelines.

Questions? Please contact Leslie at lesliev@ncrdnehalem.org.

We will be closed November 11th, 25th, 26th and 27th.
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